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August 11, 2021

Jennifer Stewart

Alexander Chemical Corporation
7593 S. First Road

LaPorte, IN 46350

Lake County Purchasing Division
18 N County Street — 9™ Floor
Waukegan, IL 60085-4340

Phone: 847.377.2929

E-mail: purchasing@]lakecountyil.gov

CONTRACT DESCRIPTION: Purchase of Chemicals for the Treatment of Wastewater and Drinking Water for the Lake

County Department of Public Works
CONTRACT # 19096 - Bid Item #2
CONTRACT PERIOD: July 9, 2019 through July 8, 2021

Dear Jennifer:

Lake County’s current contract with Alexander Chemical Corporation expires July 8, 2021. Based on performance and

continuing need, the County has extended this contract for the following one (1) year period of July 9, 2021 through July 8,
2022. All the terms and conditions of the contract shall apply. Lake County Purchasing has approved the following price

increase:

Product

Old Price

New Price

Sodium Hypochlorite, 20 to
700 gallons per delivery

$1.16/per gallon

$2.49/per gallon

Thank you for your continued interest in doing business with Lake County.

Sincerely,
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RuthAnne K. Hall
Purchasing Agent



